Minutes for Regular Meeting

Of the

Baldwinsville Boys Lacrosse Booster Club

Monday July 14, 2014

Attendees:  Jeanne Morelli, Michelle Petrelli, Hugh McCabe, Mike Stolicker, Greg Gebhardt, Matt Wilcox, Greg Wilcox

SECRETARY’S REPORT:  

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  

Succession – 

Continue to look for additional board members and those who are willing to volunteer. 

Programs – things to consider moving in to the next year

Preseason Field Rental

Scholarships

Annual Picnic

Senior Gifts

Clinics

Tournaments

Funding – things to consider moving in to the next year

Raffle Tickets

Bottle/can

Program sponsors

Concession

Apparel

COACH’S REPORT:  

Transition has been smooth.  Matt would like to be involved in everything with the Board. He wants to be part of the communication both on and off the field.  

Camp update

· Camp was up to 63 people.  3rd and 4th grade is light.  Mary Delpha will be handling the walk-ins.  We are looking for more than 100.  

· Want water bottles for the camp. 

· 200 pinnies have been ordered.  

· Need 3 buckets of balls 

· Need someone to line the fields

· Camp will have a radar speed contest. 

· Fall Ball will be 3x / week strength and conditioning. 

For the future Matt is looking for the following. 

· Helmets

· Field time for modified and above

· High School nationals tournament

· Coach’s Clinics

TREASURER’S REPORT:  

We do need to consider 2 years from now when we will have no concessions.  

We currently have $3300 in the bank. 

We’ll need to plan for a decreased income from concessions and increased preseason field rental. 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE:  

TOURNAMENT UPDATE:  

Both the 1812 and Pepper had been paid

SU is paid directly by participants

NEW BUSINESS:  
NEXT MEETING:  August 11, 2014

